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LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
 

(TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN) 
 

On behalf of NTPC-PMI; we would like to express our appreciation to M/s India Boiler dot Com, 
Vadodara for conducting on-line trainings for preparation of National level BOE examination (2021-
22) for our O&M executives from different stations. This time, the certificate examination was 
conducted by M/s National Productivity council, Chennai on behalf of Central Boiler Board. 

It is worth mentioning that 200 candidates successfully obtained BOE certificate of proficiency. A 
total of 242 candidates had appeared in this examination and 212 candidates cleared the written 
examination. 

For effective learning of the participants, the complete training was conducted on-line with 
innovative pedagogy, as 24x7 interaction facilities through web interface was designed with 
personalized dashboard. 

We acknowledge the contribution from India Boiler dot com and look forward to long association. 

Thanks & Regards. 

 
For and on behalf of PMI-NTPC, Noida 
Yours sincerely, 

 
(Anoop Kumar) 
 
 
To: M/s India Boiler dot Com, Vadodara 
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